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From: Lubozynski, Tom
To: gblair@ouc.com; 
cc: Lubozynski, Tom; Levin, Laxsamee; 
Subject: FW: OUC Stanton Ponds - Rain Event 
Date: Thursday, October 13, 2011 9:12:25 AM
Attachments: OUC Stanton Ponds.pdf 


Garfield
 
I received a copy of your notification to DEP that the stormwater ponds 
overflowed during the storm event last week.  There was no mention about the 
Combustion Waste Storage Area pond (that is, leachate pond).  Did its contents 
overflow its banks?  If so, please describe what actions were taken.  
 
Tom Lubozynski
 
F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E.
Waste Program Administrator
407-897-4300
 
 
 
Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received 
from the department by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.
From: Ferraro, Chris  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 11:55 AM 
To: Kazi, Ali; Miller, Gary 
Cc: Desai, Anil 
Subject: FW: OUC Stanton Ponds - Rain Event 
 
FYI….
 
Christianne Ferraro, P.E.
Program Administrator
Water Facilities and Watershed Management
FDEP Central District
3319 Maguire Blvd., Suite 232
Orlando, FL  32803
407-897-4114
chris.ferraro@dep.state.fl.us
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From: Blair, Garfield [mailto:GBlair@ouc.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 5:23 PM 
To: Ferraro, Chris 
Cc: Garfein, Vivian; Merriam, Chip; Corbett, Mark N. 
Subject: OUC Stanton Ponds - Rain Event 
 
Ms. Ferraro,
 
During this past weekend (October 8 & 9) rain event, the Stanton Energy Center received 9.5 inches 
of rain resulting in the lined ponds exceeding their capacities.  See attachment for detail; if there are 
any questions, feel free to contact me.
 
Regards,
 
Garfield Blair
Orlando Utilities Commission
Director of Environmental Affairs
gblair@ouc.com
407-434-4288
 
 
 





